
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 10/23/2012 4:12:14 PM
To: 'gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov' (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Implementing AB 1900

Hi Gurbux!
I'm likely to be involved, and surely will coordinate with knowledgeable people at PG&E to 
make sure we contribute appropriately. Really look forward to working with you.

Regards
Laura

From: Kahlon, Gurbux [mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 03:43 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: FW: Implementing AB 1900

Laura, please see the note below. Richard Myers told me you may be the contact for PG&E on this. 
Please let me know if that's the case.. Thanks.

Gurbux

From: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 5:14 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Schavrien, Lee 
Subject: Implementing AB 1900

John and Lee: We need to gear up for implementation of AB 1900 which requires the 
CPUC to issue a rule or order by December 31,2013 establishing human and pipeline 
safety and integrity standards for biomethane injection into regulated utility pipelines. 
Biomethane that meets those standards must be accepted into utility pipelines.

The bill requires that by May 15, 2013, Office of Environmental Health Hazard 
Assessment (OEHHA) acting as the lead agency and working with the Department of 
Toxic Substances Control, California Air Resources Board, CalRecycle, and the 
California Environmental Protection Agency (collectively the “Agencies”) must 
determine health protective levels for constituents of concern found in biogas.

I would like to set up a meeting with your staff and CPUC staff from Energy Division, 
CPSD and Legal to start formulating a plan of action. All of us would be well served 
by making sure that the OEHHA scopes out its task such that the CPUC gets the right 
input from them for its own proceedings that follows OEHHA's.
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Please let me know who I should Invite from PG&E and Sempra. Thanks

Gurbux Kahlon
Manager, Market Structure, Costs and Natural Gas Branch
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco Ca 94102 
Tel: 415-703-1775
E-mail: qkk@cpuc.ca.gov
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